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Changes to the St. Peter’s Teaching Team 

Dear parents and carers,  
 
I am writing to let you know of some changes to our teaching team from  
Monday 28th April, as we return to school after the Easter holidays.  
 
Mrs Emily Smith is returning to work here at St. Peter’s following her 
maternity leave. She has very much enjoyed her time at home with her son 
and is looking forward to getting back to work and returning to teaching. Mrs 
Smith will be teaching across the school within a new role which will see her 
working with different classes during the Summer Term. She has spent 
some time in school today meeting with class teachers and will get to know 
the children over the next few weeks.  
 
Mrs Smith will be teaching the Year 2 pupils all day on a Monday and Tuesday, taking over from 
Mrs Nash as Y2 class teacher on those days. Mrs Sarah Finlow will continue to teach Y2 on Weds, 
Thurs and Fri each week. The Year 2 Class Teachers will therefore be Mrs Emily Smith and Mrs 
Sarah Finlow for the Summer Term.  
 
Mrs Smith will also help to cover class teachers’ Planning and Preparation Time in Reception, Year 
1, Year 3 and Y4. The children will get to meet and get to know Mrs Smith during the next few 
weeks. The main class teachers remain the same in these classes with Mrs Smith teaching for a 
morning or afternoon. Class teachers will share the new Summer Term Timetable after the Easter 
break.  
 
We know that we have a wonderful teaching team here at St. Peter’s and every decision we make 
for our school we always put the children first and foremost.  
 
Staffing arrangements for September 2025 will be shared with 
parents/carers later in the Summer term once those 
arrangements are confirmed.  
 
Looking forward to a new and exciting Summer Term from 
28th April.  
 
If you or your child have any queries, please get in touch via email:  
hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

 
Kind regards 
Mrs H. Yarnold – Head of School 
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